Bullying Report

New Philadelphia City Schools are committed to providing every student a diverse,
quality education within a safe and secure environment through a dedicated, innovative,
and highly qualified staff in partnership with the parents and the community at large.

To help ensure the safety of our students and help protect them from harmful bullying,
incidents of bullying should be reported to building principals who will investigate all
reports and follow up accordingly.

For the 2022-2023 school year, the following number of bullying incidents took place at
New Philadelphia City Schools.

Building Incidences of Bullying
New Philadelphia High School 0
Joseph Welty Middle School 1

Central Elementary School

West Elementary School

South Elementary School

East Elementary School

York Elementary School
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Quaker Dome Preschool




